

Weekly Newsletter

13th October 2023

MESSAGE FROM MISS SAWYER

We are delighted to let you know that Mrs Canham will be returning to our school after half term and will be replacing Total Sports in teaching PE sessions. As many of you know, Mrs Canham brings a wealth of experience and expertise to our physical education program. Her dedication and passion for promoting an active lifestyle among our children is inspirational. We are confident that her return will further enhance the quality of our PE lessons and inspire the children to develop a lifelong love for sports and exercise.

In addition to Mrs Canham's return, we are thrilled to inform you that we have secured the services of an extra sports teacher for one day per week, Mr Heseltine. This addition to our team will not only provide valuable support to our existing staff but also help in uplevelling our sports program. With the introduction of these additional resources, we are eager to explore new opportunities for our pupils and provide them with even greater access to a wide range of sporting activities.

As always, we value your feedback and appreciate your involvement in your child's education. If you have any questions or concerns regarding any aspect of school life, please do not hesitate to contact us.



Orange unit 97% Maroon class 97% Blue class ★ 100% Indigo class 99% Green class 97% Turquoise class 95% Lime class 98% Magenta class



Parents' Evening

We are looking forward to talking to parents/carers about all the amazing work the children have been doing so far this term.

On both evenings the Pupil Support Team will have a stand. We will have information to share about wellbeing and Special Educational Needs as well as some resources to show. Please come and chat to us if you have any questions, or even just to say hello.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Tuesday 17th October - Parents' evening

Thursday 19th October - Individual photos

Thursday 19th October - Parents' evening

Tuesday 24th October - Reception, Y1 and Y2 reading meeting

Friday 27th October - School closes for half term

Monday 6th November - School reopens

Monday 13th November - Magenta swimming lessons start

Tuesday 21st November - Flu immunisations

TWEET OF THE WEEK



